
 
 

 

 
June 2018 

 
 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
You will hopefully be aware that we will be holding our annual school summer fayre on 
Saturday 30​th​ June, 11am – 4pm. We have lots of exciting events planned, as well as stalls, 
refreshments and games. It should be a really fun family day out!  As ever these kinds of 
events need volunteers to help ensure that the day runs as smoothly as possible. We would 
really appreciate help with the following:  
 

● Face painting  
● Glitter tattoos 
● Baking – cakes and scones 
● Manning stalls and games including hook a duck, safe game, treasure cups, water 

targets, cake sale 
● Tombola’s 

o Manning the tombola’s 
o Donating Tombola prizes for our 3 tombola stalls – Teddies, Bottles, and 

general tombola 
● Refreshments including bar, cream teas, and BBQ 
● Lend of gazebos for stalls and refreshments 
● Set up and clear up 

 
If you are able to help with any of this please email ​powsa@hotmail.co.uk​, put your name on 
the sign-up sheet in reception (from Thursday morning), or speak to a POWSA member. We 
want everyone to enjoy the day with their families, but any help, even just an hour, will be 
very much appreciated. 
 
We are also hosting trade stalls. If you are interested in having a stall, or know someone 
who would be, please email us. 
 
If you would like to keep up to date with POWSA business please email 
powsa@hotmail.co.uk​ and ask to be added to our mailing list. 
 
Thank you very much, we look forward to seeing you all on the day! 
 
Best Wishes 
POWSA  
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